
 

 
3/22/20 Update from the Library Director on COVID-19 

 

We had hoped to be able to reopen the library on April 6th. However, with a new executive order from 

Governor Whitmer, libraries and other public places must remain closed at least through April 13th. Our new 

target date for reopening the library will be April 14th. Keeping in mind that the situation with this public health 

crisis continues to be fluid, it is possible that the date could change again. Please continue to watch our 

website: https://www.salinelibrary.org/ for the latest updates. 

 

We hope you are making use of and enjoying all the wonderful digital resources available to you through 

Saline District Library. Some of these resources do require a library card, so if you need a new card, you can 

apply online here: https://www.salinelibrary.org/get-a-card/ 

 

If you have other questions or concerns, you may contact library staff through our website: 

https://www.salinelibrary.org/contact-us/ 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the library in a healthier time! 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in keeping our community safe. 

 

Mary Ellen Mulcrone, Library Director 
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